
QUEENSWAY SCHOOL                         Brantwood Rise 
Banbury 

OXON 
 OX16 9NH 

 
        Tel: 01295 251631 

Head Teacher: Mrs Sarah Horbury-Jakeman                                  Email: office.2057@queensway.oxon.sch.uk  
BA Hons (QTS), NPQH                  

Monday 9th March 2020 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 
I am writing to let you know of an exciting opportunity your child will be taking part in at St Mary’s Church in 
Banbury. The event is called Walk with the Easter People and will involve looking at the Easter story from the 
points of view of various people who might not normally be regarded as major players in the story. 

We will be back in school by 3pm and children will be ready to be collected at the usual time. 

Date: Friday 20th March 2020 
 
Times: 1:30pm – 2:30pm 
 
Dress code: Children will need to wear their uniform as normal. Please ensure that your child has suitable 
footwear and a waterproof coat.  

If you require any further information or clarification then please don’t hesitate to contact us. Thank you for 
your continued support and co-operation. 

Best wishes 
 
Miss Fowler 
Class Teacher 
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